
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Ellesmere Primary School  
Weekly Newsletter  16.03.2018 

Lunch 
Menu 

Week 1 

Please explore our website and twitter for news and 
events at Ellesmere Primary School  
http://ellesmereprimaryschool.org.uk/   
https://twitter.com/EllesmerePS 

Spring Term 

Important Dates 
 

March  
Saturday 17th – Car boot Sale 
Saturday 17th – Open Day 
Friday 23rd – Sports Relief 
Wednesday 28th PTA Easter Disco 
Thursday 29th – Easter 
Eggstravaganza  
Thursday 29th – Good to be Green 

Easter Holidays  
Friday 30th March – Bank Holiday 
 Monday 2nd April - Friday 13th April 

April 
Monday 16th – Back to School  
Friday 27th April – Family Fun Event 

May  
Tuesday 7th – Friday 18th – Year 2 
SATs  
Monday 14th – Friday 18th – Year 6 
SATs 
 

A Message from our Headteacher 
 
It has been another busy week in school this week, with plenty 
of fantastic learning going on.  
 
Check out the class blogs on the school website to see what 
your child has been learning.  The NSPCC have been in this 
week, delivering assemblies to the infants and juniors about 
keeping themselves safe at school, at home and out in the 
community. The assemblies tackled some important topics 
around safeguarding children, in an age-appropriate and 
sensitive way.  Keep children safe and well is our first priority, 
and giving children appropriate knowledge and understanding 
about these subjects is an important part of that process.  If you 
or your child have any further questions, please don't hesitate 
to contact their class teacher or make an appointment to speak 
to me via the school office.  
 
The winner of the extreme reading challenge was Grace W, with 
her amazing underwater reading photo! She wins a £10 book 
token to continue her reading journey, and 3 runners-up have 
won a £5 book token.  Thank you to all of the children who 
entered the competition. Even though the competition is over if 
you happen to find yourself reading in an extreme location, feel 
free to send us a photo, it is great to see so much creativity and 
enthusiasm for reading!  
 
Thank you to the PTA for running another fantastic fundraising 
event on Wednesday night. The pamper evening sounds like a 
great success! I look forward to seeing some of you at the car 
boot sale and open day tomorrow. 

 

 

The Scholastic Book Fair has arrived 

in school! 

It will be open in the hall from 

3:20pm on:  

 Friday 16th March  

 Monday 19th March 

 Tuesday 20th March  

 Wednesday 21st March 

Children have been sent home with 

a book token which shows a small 

sample of the books available to 

buy. If you are not able to attend the 

book fair or if the book you wanted 

has already sold out, please let us 

know so you can pay for the book 

and we can order it for you.  

Scholastic 
Book Fair 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sports Relief - Friday 23rd March 2018 

 

Dear parents, 

As part of raising money for Sport Relief we 

are asking the children to come dressed in 

their favourite sports kit or as their favourite 

sports star with a £1 donation going to the 

charity. This could be football kits, tennis, 

rugby, dance - anything that your children 

enjoy! 

During the day, the children will also take 

part in House sport tournaments where they 

can earn points for their house! This half 

term we are introducing handball. 

For information about the use of Sport Relief 

fundraising, please visit the website; 

 www.sportrelief.com 

We are looking forward to a sporty day! 

Many thanks for your support, 

Miss Wilcox 

Extreme Reading 
Winners 

 
 

 

PTA Pamper and Shop Evening 

The Pamper and Shop Evening on 

Wednesday was a great success. The PTA 

have managed to raise over £360 for school.  

Thank you to everyone who attended, 

businesses and customers, and for making it 

such a good night. We would also like to say 

a big thank you to the PTA for all their hard 

work in such a short amount of time.  

We look forward to the next event.   

Thursday 29th March 

50p entry for each egg. 

We will be holding an ‘Easter Eggstravaganza’. Children 

can get creative; designing and decorating an egg at 

home and bring into school on the morning of the 29th. 

There will be prizes for the best decorated egg linked to 

an egg themed name (Eggy the Eagle, Eggsplosion, One 

Direggtion etc). 

 



 

  



 

 

Scotland – Cathy 

Wales – Zachery 

Madrid – Bathany 

Paris – Alisha 

Athens – Casey 

Lisbon - Arlo 

Brisbane – Orielle 

 

 Sydney – India 

Los Angeles - Anton 

Washington - Ryan 

Istanbul - Grace 

Moscow - Daniella 

Vancouver - Cameron 

Tokyo - Chloe 

 

 

Oscar (Wales), who attends 

football coaching in 

Shrewsbury, was recently 

awarded a medal for 

impeccable behaviour and 

being a great team player.  

Well done Oscar. 

Chloe (Tokyo) competed in 

the Oswestry Youth Music 

Festival and came 2nd in 

both woodwind solo and 

instrumental ensemble.  

Congratulations Chloe. 

Cross Country Success  

 Back in October Ryan competed in the first two cross country events of the academic year. 

He qualified as the 8th fastest child out of over 120 children.  

Ryan then went onto the next event in January. The event was held to pick a team to 

represent North Shropshire in the winter school games event. He finished 4th and he was 

picked to represent North Shropshire against the rest of Shropshire last week.  

At the event last week Ryan finished 6th, an incredible achievement against all Shropshire 

schools.  

This is the first time a child from Ellesmere has been selected to represent North Shropshire 

at a school games event. We are all incredibly proud of your success Ryan!  

We have two more cross country events in May where we will be taking teams to compete. 


